
Kahlert, Kate (PUC)
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To:
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Hello,

My name is Julia and I live in St. Paul. I am writing because I am concerned that the PUC is moving forward on

a very important rule, without public input. The rules are underinclusive, underprotective and too vague to
provide meaningful protection to overburdened Black, lndigenous, and other people of color, and low-income
communities against unnecessary and avoidable impacts of new energy infrastructure.

I am requesting that the PUC hold a public hearing on the 'Proposed Permanent Rules Relating to
Power Plants or Lines; Revising the Gertificate of Need and Site and Route Permits Requirements.

Thank you,
Julia Brokaw

Julia Brokaw <broka028@umn.edu>

Thursday, November 11,2021 11:57 AM
Kahlert, Kate (PUC)
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Kahlert, Kate (PUc)

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Julia Brokaw < broka028@umn.edu >

Thursday, November 1 1, 2021 12:24 PM

Kahlert, Kate (PUC)

Re: Request for PUC public hearing on Power Plants and Lines Rules

This message may be from an externalemail source.
Do not select links or open attachments unless verified. Report all suspicious emails to Minnesota lT Services Security Operations Center

I heard that I had to include my address

1009 N Kilburn St

Saint Paul, MN 550L3

On Thu, Nov 11, 2O2L at 12:56 PM Julia Brokaw <broka028@umn.edu> wrote:
Hello,

My name is Julia and I live in St. Paul. I am writing because I am concerned that the PUC is moving forward
on a very important rule, without public input. The rules are underinclusive, underprotective and too vague to
provide meaningful protection to overburdened Black, lndigenous, and other people of color, and low-income
communities against unnecessary and avoidable impacts of new energy infrastructure.

I am requesting that the PUG hold a public hearing on the 'Proposed Permanent Rules Relating to
Power Plants or Lines; Revising the Certificate of Need and Site and Route Permits Requirements

Thank you,
Julia Brokaw

PhD Candidate, Department of Entomology
University of Minnesota
Cariveau Lab
NSF Graduate Research Fellow

Pronouns: she/her/hers

Contact: Bee Research Facility

1634 Gortner Ave

St. Paul, MN 55108
broka028 umn.edu
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